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We are excited to share the great news during National Pro Bono Week that our Fund Finance
team member, associate Mary-Carter Stewart, along with Cadwalader Capital Markets
associate Candelario Saldana, successfully represented a client referred to Cadwalader by
Legal Services NYC in applying to become a U.S. Citizen.
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